
 
 
24th June 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Year 5 and 6 - Year End Production 
 
The children are staging a production of ‘The Wizard of Oz’ on Tuesday, 23rd July at 6pm and Wednesday, 24th July 
at 2pm.  Year 6 have all the acting parts and are supported by the singing of Year 5.  Therefore, all Year 5 and Year 
6 children are expected to attend both performances.  If you are aware your child has a commitment that clashes 
with the evening performance, please alert the UKS2 team ASAP but where possible please ensure the production 
takes precedent.  Please could all children be in school for 5.30pm on Tuesday 23rd July to get dressed and ready 
for the evening performance. 
 
Bookings can be made via the surveys tab on School Spider.  
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate any younger children in the audience at either of the performances.  
School age siblings will have an opportunity to watch the dress-rehearsal during the school day.  As fire regulations 
limit our audience capacity we ask that families purchase no more than 2 tickets in total; any left-over tickets will be 
made available on a first come first serve basis. 
 
Information regarding costumes has already been sent home.  Please remember to send costumes into school in a 
named bag. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  We are looking forward to a great production! 
 
Upper Key Stage 2 Staff 
 
 


